OPPORTUNITIES FOR BUSINESSES, INDUSTRY AND 
COMMERCIAL ESTABLISHMENTS IN THE OTTAWA REGION

PROGETTO DELLA REGIONE MOLISE “VADO E TORNO”

This project regards young Italian people from Italy (Region of Molise), who intend to have an experience in industry in North America and other places in the world. 

AMO has received communication from The Office of The Molisani nel Mondo in Campobasso, Italy, who advancing a program and are financing the sending off of 40 young entrepreneurs from Molise to do a stage overseas with the purpose of keeping their region up-to date with good business and industry standards for a period of six months. Since there are many nations that would be participating in this program, our Association is looking to mentor and sponsor two or three young people to have such an experience in Ottawa. AMO would mentor and help them find accommodations while they are here. 

We appeal to any businesses in the Ottawa region to contact the President of AMO if they are interested in having a young person from Molise do a stage in their establishment for a six-month period. 

The attached document explains the project as envisioned by the office of the Molisani nel Mondo.

The President Paolo Siraco may be reached by phone at the number below (my work number), at home at 613 236-4314 or at my cell number 613 252-0114 or at his e-mail sirlis@rogers.com 
